

Wentworth Primary School

Viking Road, Maldon, Essex, CM9 6JN Tel: 01621 853572 Fax: 01621 857637

email: admin@wentworth.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher Mrs J. Myers

4th October 2006

For the Attention of Chris Yoemans. Fingersafe (GB) Ltd., 3-5 Southbourne Grove, Westcliff-on-Sea, Essex SS0 9UW

Dear Mr. Yoemans,

I would like to congratulate your company on the "fingersafe" internal door fitting.

Our school first purchased your product over 10 years ago. We have tried other types in the interim. However we have found "fingersafe" to be the best available and will continue to buy them for the foreseeable future.

Your company has always given us prompt good service and we are willing to recommend them to other establishments.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

J. Myers

Mrs. J. Myers Headteacher